
Dear Esteemed Members of AGBA’s Global Family: Hi  
  

Ref: AGBA’s Global Communique # 1 ---- Cancellation of AGBA's 
2020 Conference Because of Global COVID --- 19 Epidemic.  

  
1. I am regret to inform you that concerned three parties 

(i) Esteemed Members of AGBA's Global Family, (ii) AGBA's Global 
Board of Trustees and (iii) AGBA’s 2020 Conference host institution 

(Istanbul Gelisim University, Turkey) have unanimously decided to 
cancel AGBA's 2020 Conference because of ongoing Global  

COVID---19  Epidemic.  

  

2. First time in the history of the world, entire global humanity has 
been severely affected by a global epidemic. However, blessing in 

disguise is that entire global humanity is fighting it out as one united 

family. I am confident that global humanity would succeed for sure 
by combating this epidemic and eradicating it from the face of earth 

because of its concerted efforts.   

  

3. Being an optimistic thinker, I believe that life would return to 
normalcy after few months and we would have a better AGBA 

conference next year on July 2---4, 2021 in Istanbul (Turkey) thanks 
to the concerted efforts of aforementioned 3 parties. 

  
4. I am pleased to attach AGBA's revised and updated conference 

brochure for your kind usage, circulation across your network and 
uploading on all websites across the world. 

  
5. I would like to express my sincere appreciation and gratitude to 

members of aforementioned 3 parties for their unwavering support 

of AGBA. It is the zeal, resolve and determination of these 3 parties 
that is nurturing AGBA as a Not-for-Profit Charitable American 

NGO on the global stage in the service of global humanity. 

  

6. Please stay safe, secure and healthy from COVID---19 by taking 
all precautions. May God bless you. Amen. 

  
7. See you at AGBA’s 17th global conference next year on July 2---4 

2021 in Istanbul (Turkey). 
 

Thank you very much. 

Cheers. 

Prof. Zafar  
 


